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24/01/2022  12:53:442021/6108/P AMEND Kristina B While we are supportive of adding some more equipment, we are keen to preserve the green area, as that 

was a key element of choosing the estate. We don't want to lose existing trees or lawn. It is a great idea to 

utilise the paved area above the garages at Hazel House. We don't see the need of any concrete, especially 

concrete benches. Maybe efforts should be refocused on equipment specifically for training, e.g. climbing and 

pull up bars, but keep the number of these limited and not spread throughout the estate, as this would also 

limit the added noise.
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